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 Instructor:  Ben Bennett

6 hour course (8am-3pm), Lunch Provided

6 Contact Hours

 

Beginning in 2024, the state of California released their new Cross-Connection Control Policy Handbook.  These new rules and
regulations regarding the governance and administration of cross-connection control programs creates a significant impact in
our state.

Are you ready for the new cross-connection control regulations in California?  If not, don't worry.  We have a seminar for you
that will cover everything you need to know.

Starting in January of 2024, we are offering 1-day events on the 2024 New California Cross-Connection Control Policy
Handbook and how to practically develop an administrative program to adapt to the changes.  Our 1-day event will be a
comprehensive overview of the upcoming changes and how they will affect your business.  You will learn about the new
requirements, the best practices, and the common pitfalls to avoid.  You will also have a chance to ask questions and network
with other professionals in your field.  Don't miss this opportunity to stay ahead of the curve and comply with the new
regulations!


